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Mayor's visit to 
Kumar Balram 
Memorial Hostel

Holi Festival 
celebrated at Hostel

Academic Session 
Almost Over

Quick Facts

MAYOR OF RAPTI 

MUNICIPALITY VISITS 

KANDA

 

 

 Mayor of Rapti Municipality, Chitwan, Ms. Prabha Baral along 

with other delegates visited remote Kanda and Kumar Balram 

Memorial Hostel.Chairman of Laxmi Pratisthan with other team 

members were also a part of the same team.

 

It took 6 hours of walk for the team to reach Kanda village. She 

was very impressed to see the all the projects that Laxmi 

Pratisthan has been carrying out in the village. She  talked on the 

education system, geographical, social aspects and necessity of 

the road access to village with the students, teachers and 

villagers. She has also committed with the people to connect the 

road access to the village as soon as possible. She thanked 

Chairman, team members of Laxmi Pratisthan and teachers for 

their effort and dedication in transforming the village. 



HAPPY HOLI
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1,20,000+
WHOLESOME MEALS SUPPLIED 

THIS YEAR

QUICK FACTS

Holi is considered as one of 

the most revered and 

celebrated festivals of Nepal 

and it is celebrated in almost 

every part of the country. It is 

also sometimes called as the 

“festival of love” as on this 

day people get to unite 

together forgetting all 

resentments and all types of 

bad feeling towards each 

other.

Kids and teacher of the 

hostel celebrated the holiday 

festival in the ground of the 

hostel.



 
 

 


